
On Monday June 7th we hosted the inaugural Great Western Open at Crow River Golf 
Club.  Sponsored by Cargill and benefiting the Minnesota Military Family Foundation.  
The tournament, to say the least, was an incredible success and this was in no small part 
to the incredible professionalism and dedication of Tom Parsons and the entire staff at 
Crow River Golf Club.

From my first call with Tom, to the final handshake upon completion of our event, and 
beyond, we felt like we were the single most important thing Tom and the club had on their 
mind. 

The course was in majestic condition and I can say without reservation there is no better 
18 holes of golf in the Central Minnesota Lakes area.  What our team now simply refers to 
as “The Crow” was set perfectly, played marvelously, challenged appropriately and I know 
of no one who didn’t love the course. 

Moreover, the staff, facilities, and first class customer service and support shown to all of 
our participants was second to none. Our donors, players, and guests could not escape 
the first class hospitality shown by every single person on the Crow River Team. 

If you’re looking to have a beverage in the club house, simply hit a bucket of balls,  or host 
150 guests at your fist ever golf tournament ... look no further than Crow Rive Golf Club...
first class venue. 

PS - looking for a banquet, dinner, or event venue??? Crow River’s event staff will leave 
you feeling like a million bucks!

Jason Burley
Event Host


